
November 1, 2024 Announcements 
 

 

 The Sr Boys soccer team, defeated St George's 6 - 0 in the Vancouver Sea to Sky 
Championship quarter final.  The team has advanced to next week's semi-final vs 
Kitsilano and is one win away from advancing to the Provincial Championships. 

 

 

 All grade 10 girls interested in playing on the Junior Girls' Basketball team this year 
please join us for a mandatory meeting today at lunch in the yoga studio.  Please 
contact Mr. Ireland if you have any questions. 

 

 Attention all choir students: Rehearsal today at lunch for Remembrance Day repertoire 
in the choir room. See you there! 
 

 Interested in challenging your mind, making new friends, and having a fun time? If so, 
come join the Argyle chess club! Whether you’re a total beginner or next-level master, 
everyone is welcome. We’ll be back up and running again on Tuesdays and Fridays in 
Room 207 at lunch starting next week. Don’t miss out, it’s your move! 
 

 

 

 


